

MANNA

- MANNA FULL GOSPEL MINISTRIES
- MIRIAM CHILDREN HOMES
- ARUNODAYA MINISTRIES
- PARAMJYOTI EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION
- ROCK CHURCH MINISTRIES
- ROCK CHURCH EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION
- REV. K. S. J. MEMORIAL HOSPITAL
- MANNA INTERNATIONAL

Dear Friends,

Warmest Spring greetings to you! What a busy year it has been so far! The cobwebs of Covid seem to finally be disappearing and we are moving full steam ahead.

We have just finished our three regional conventions, where our Pastors and Church members gather for a family reunion! What a great turnout it was! Everyone was happy to see each other and be refreshed in the word and worship together. We are grateful to God for those believers who took a public display of their faith in water baptism. We work in environments that can be challenging and many times hostile. Your prayers and encouragement keep us going!







Our Children in the various programs are doing well and getting ready for their exams. Some have finished term exams, and some of the higher classes are preparing for their exams for graduation. Please keep them in your prayers as this can be a stressful time. By God's grace they are healthy and full of promise.



I want to share a very special concern. As we have moved through the years, God through each and every one of you has allowed us to share God's compassionate love with those in need, suffering, and marginalized. In different seasons, there is a fluctuation in funds due to economic crisis, health crisis, or when our dear friends either retire or pass on to their heavenly reward. This is one of those seasons. I humbly ask for your help Please consider an extra gift, or introducing us to your friends, but most importantly we need your continued prayers.







We are grateful to each one of you who help us make a difference in the life of women, children, and men who need a helping hand along with healing and hope. Thank you are helping to unlock potential, fulfilling promise, and making dreams to come true.



On behalf of Bishop Rachel J. Komanapalli and the Manna Group,

Sudarchen

Sudarshan J. Komanapalli President-Manna International, Inc.

PS: for those in the USA, our annual banquet is coming April 29th. Email us for details. We would love to see you!

TOGETHER WE ARE MAKING A DIFFERENCE

MANNA INTERNATIONAL

P.O. Box 1275, Bristol, RI 02809. U.S.A.

Website: www.mannaonline.org Email: info@mannaonline.org
Send your tax deductible donation today!
Please make your checks payable to "Manna International"